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St. Mary’s Presbytery 
5 Hayward Grove, Hampton 3188 

Tel: (03) 95210990 

Email:     hampton@cam.org.au 

Website: www.st.maryshampton.org 

Parish Office Hours:  

Mon: 8:30 a.m. -11:30 a.m. 

Wed & Thurs: 9:00 a.m. -3:00 p.m. 

Parish Priest: Fr. Anjou Soares  

Pastoral Associate: Mrs. Cynthia White 

Ph: 9521 0990      

Email: candcwhite@gmail.com 

Parish Secretary: Sharon Burleigh 

Email: hampton@cam.org.au 

Baptism Coordinator: Olivia Turner: 

0407863579 

Baptism: 2nd and 4th Sunday of the Month,  

Baptism Preparation: PH: 95210990 

 3rd Sunday after 10:00 a.m. Mass 

Weekend Masses: Sat: 6:00 p.m. 

Sunday: 8:00 a.m. & 10:00 a.m. 

Weekday Masses:  

Tuesday & Friday 11:30 a.m. 

Wednesday & Thursday: 9:15 a.m. 

Saturday: 8:30 a.m. 

First Thursday of the month: 

Adoration after Mass for ½ hour. 

Third Friday of the month: 

Anointing Mass at 11:30 

Confession: Saturday: 9:15 or on request. 

Every Friday 11:15 a.m. Rosary and Prayer to 
St. Peregrine followed by Mass. 

 
Entrance Antiphon: The Lord is the 

strength of his people, a saving refuge for the 

one he has anointed Save your people, Lord 

and bless your heritage, and govern them for 

ever. 

Communion Antiphon: The eyes of all 

look to you, Lord and you give 
their food in due season. 
. 

 

25th  June  2017             Twelfth Sunday of the Year 

Lord in your great love, answer me. 

 

Psalm 68 is a hymn of Supplication. The psalmist 

pleads with God for deliverance from various forms 

of distress, be they physical suffering, isolation, 

accusation or even persecution. 

 

Overwhelmed by enemies he pleads for being made 

an object of mockery. The sense of humiliation and 

reproach are so stressful that it has made him 

physically ill. 

 

The response expresses the psalmist plea for help. It 

echoes the lament of Jerusalem in the face of 

hostility and scorn. The emphasis shifts from the 

plight of the petitioner to the goodness and 

trustworthiness of God.  

       Fr. Anjou Soares 

SIP: SPIRITUALITY IN THE PUB: 

Wednesday 28th June 2017 

   At: 7.30 p.m. at Sandringham Hotel. 

Topic: The Royal Commission  

What happens now? 

Speakers: Francis Sullivan 

Venue: SANDRINGHAM  HOTEL 

Cnr Beach Road & Melrose Street 

(Melway 76 G9) 

Booking for a Meal Phone: 9598 7255 

Specify that booking is for SIP 

 
 
 

 

 

 

THIS WEEK 
Saturday     24 June   Mass at 8:30 a.m. Feast of the Nativity of John the Baptist. 

         Vigil Mass at 6:00 p.m.  12th Sunday in Ordinary Time. 
Sunday  25 June   Mass  at 8:00 a.m. and 10:00 a.m.  12th Sunday in Ordinary time         

Tuesday  27 June    Mass at 11:30 a.m.  

Wednesday 28June    Mass at 9:15a.m.   

         Spirituality in the Pub at 7:30 p.m. at Sandringham Hotel.  

Thursday  29 June    Mass at 9:15 a.m. Feast of Peter & Paul. 

Friday  30 June    Rosary and Prayer to St. Peregrine at 11:15 

          Followed by Mass  

Saturday  01 July   Mass at 8:30 a.m. 

         Vigil Mass at 6:00 p.m. 13th Sunday in Ordinary Time  

Sunday  02 July   Mass at 8:00 and 10:00 a.m. 13th Sunday in Ordinary Time. 

    

          

 

         

 
 

 

 

Dates for 2017  

11th August :  Trivia Night for Brigidine Asylum Seekers at St. Mary’s Hall 7:30 p.m. 

03rd September:  Confirmation Mass at 2:00 p.m.  

10th September:   Celebration for all Sacramental Programme Families from St. Mary’s 

   BBQ after 10:00 A.m. Mass.  

19th November:  High Tea (more Details to follow) 

3rd December: Morning Tea- A Celebration for all the Volunteers 

   And Community Members of St. Mary’s  
 

BRIGIDINE ASYLUM SEEKERS PROJECT 

The items can be placed in the boxes at the doors of the church and we will deliver them. 

Some things that are highly needed like Staples are: Sugar, flour Tinned tomatoes, tins of fruit, 

Tuna (plain). Long life milk, tea and coffee, cheese biscuits, honey noodles. Basmati rice, 

dried lentils, Burghal  and chick peas  (dried) Cooking oil, washing powder, cleaning products, 

toilet paper and toothpaste, Disposable nappies and wipes are all welcome. 

Money donations can also be made to Bridgidine Asylum seekers trust Account 

Bsb: 083 004 a/c 56-924 6603 NAB Please your name on the entry.  

For a receipt Text:  0438 001 515 Or email jcaldwell@basp.org.au.  

Important Date for you diary- Trivia Night on Friday 11th August 2017 at 7:30 p.m. 

 

VINNIES WINTER APPEAL 
Last weekend Collection was $1327.00 (Cash $827/- CC 100/-, Chq 400/-). 

St. Mary’s Community Foundation will match the Collection dollar for dollar.  

Thank you for your generosity. 

Job Vacancy 

Star of the Sea Community , a community of 12 

Presentation Sisters is seeking the services of a 

casual cook. Please apply with references to 

Presentation Sisters Administration Centre,     P. O. 

Box 2276 St. Kilda West. Before the 27th June 2017 

LET US REMEMBER IN OUR PRAYER 

      ILLNESS: Tom Van Kampen, Timothy 

O’Hanlon, Gaynor Furtado,  Ron Dann, Gen 

Morcom,  Veronica Inglis,  Joanne Lamy, 

Pierre Sakr. 

RECENT  DEATHS: Rory Kelly 

Congratulations   to Gerry  Hanily  on  his  A.O.M.    Award 

The St. Mary’s  Community wishes  to congratulate  one  of  our 

Parishioners    Mr. Gerry   Hanily   on   being   recognised   in  

this year’s honour’s list and receiving the AOM award 2017. 

Whilst  the  main  reason is for his contribution in supporting the  

work  of  Heart/Lung  Transplant,  he   is a  very  active  member 

of     the    local   branch   of    the    St.Vincent  de  Paul  Society. 
 

VOLUNTEERS FOR CHILDRENS  LITURGY 

(Sunday 10:00 a.m. Mass) 

We are looking for Volunteers to  help our children from 

primary schools,  aged from 4 (and  over) to make the Mass 

more meaningful, interesting, fun and symbolic 

COMMITMENT: Once every 4 to 6 weeks 

TIME:          During 10 a.m. Mass on Sundays 

         (during School Term only) 

WHAT'S INVOLVED: Taking the children out to the 

Multipurpose room during the Liturgy of the Word and 

reading them an easy to understand  the day's Gospel and 

doing some relevant fun filled activities - approx. 15 mins. 

Please contact the Parish Office or Cynthia White  

(Pastoral Associate) on candcwhite@gmail.com.  
 

We wish all the children a good break after the Second Term. 
May they all enjoy the Rest during the Winter Break. 

Special Collection next weekend 1st/ 2nd July  for Pope’s Charity. Please be generous. 
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